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May 18, 2021

The Fort Thomas Education Foundation (“FTEF”) agrees to release an additional $33,730 to the
previously agreed upon amount ($575,466) to the Fort Thomas Independent School District
(“District”) bringing our overall contribution to the Johnson Elementary Construction project to
$609,196. In agreement with the FTIS Board of Education, the new funds released by the FTEF will
be used to include the below items.

The FTEF agrees to release $33,730 in funds to the Board so that the following upgrades can be
completed.

e Gymnasium plaza dedication plague
e Acoustical tiles in cafeteria

By:
Ann Mevyer, Chairperson of the Board
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